
Spelling and Grammar Home Learning – 05.05.17 
 

This week we have been revising using apostrophes to show when something belongs to 
someone. This is called possession. When we need to say that something belongs to 
something singular (one thing), we put an apostrophe and then an ‘s’ at the end of 
the name it belongs to e.g. the man’s bike. 
  
Please dictate the following sentences to your child and encourage them to think about 
where the apostrophe needs to go. When they have finished their sentence, help them 
to check their spelling and their punctuation.  
 

1. Tom’s boots were very dirty.  
2. My sister’s teddy has a beautiful pink bow. 
3. Amy Johnson’s plane was called Jason.  
4. Jason’s tail broke in a storm.  
5. Would you like a piece of Bob’s chocolate cake? 
6. The dog’s teeth were very sharp.  

 
Please continue to practise spelling the Year 1 and 2 common exception words. A list 
of the words can be found on the Home Learning page of the website along with some 
ideas for learning spellings (Spelling Menu).  
 
Maths 
Continue to help your child learn facts for the 2, 5 and 10 multiplication tables and 
the related division facts.  
 
This week we have been learning about fractions of shapes and fractions of numbers. 
Please complete pages 32-33 and 34-35 of their Key Stage 1 Mathematics Revision 
and Practice Questions book. 
 
Reading 
Please continue to read with your child every day and record their progress in their 
Reading Record. 
 
Please help your child to complete pages 34-35 and pages 28-29 of their Key Stage 
1 Reading Revision and Practice Questions book. 
 
 


